
From: Amy Downing amy@mainepharmacy.org
Subject: COMMENTS: Proposed Wholesale Prescription Drug Importation Program

Date: December 12, 2019 at 7:35 AM
To: Garratt-Reed, Megan Megan.Garratt-Reed@maine.gov

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know
the content is safe.
Ms. Garratt-Reed,

Please see attached comments on Proposed Wholesale Prescription Drug Importation Program, on behalf of the Maine Pharmacy
Association.

Kind regards,
-Amy 
-- 
Amy Downing
Maine Pharmacy Association
Executive Director
207-204-8800

Promoting public health by advocating for the profession of pharmacy
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